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dam, John Mitchell 
The Attorney Gamma 
Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C. 2o53o 

Dear Dr. Mitoheli, 

Aft,r 4 delay of more than .six menthe, I have just received your deputy's letter dated 4140 25 which does not respond to My requests of botax2R december 7, 1970. 

Enclosed with your depoty'd letter vas a copy of the 1968 Penal Review. While I am her  to have an extra dopy, it is not what I asked for. 

Under the circumstances, and particularly because of the inordinate delay, in itself, I believe, a violation of 5 U.S.C. 552, 1 regard this non-responac as a rejection and I write this letter to you as laY appeal from 

Sincerely, 

Harald Weinberg 


